
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

OF THE DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT FOR THE SUTTER POINTE 
REGIONAL WASTEWATER CONVEYANCE PROJECT 

Pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), Sutter County as the CEQA Lead Agency has 

prepared this Notice of Availability (NOA) of a Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for the Sutter 

Pointe Regional Wastewater Conveyance project (proposed project).  The proposed project would extend 

wastewater service from the Upper Northwest Interceptor (UNWI), operated by the Sacramento Regional 

County Sanitation District (Regional San), to the Sutter Pointe Specific Plan (SPSP) area. Wastewater service 

to the SPSP area would be provided by the Regional San and the Sacramento Area Sewer District 

(SASD) under a Wastewater Service by Contract and Operating Agreement by and between Sutter 

County, Regional San and SASD (Agreement). The proposed project would include on- and off-site 

facilities needed to convey future wastewater flows from the SPSP area to the UNWI; including pumping 

facilities and parallel force mains, for conveyance to the Sacramento Regional Wastewater Treatment 

Plant (SRWTP) for treatment. The proposed parallel force mains would extend from the SPSP area to a 

point of connection with the UNWI near the intersection of West 6th Street and Elkhorn Boulevard in Rio 

Linda, an unincorporated community in Sacramento County. SASD would provide wastewater system 

operation and maintenance services to the SPSP area. However, Sutter County or other party of interest 

could assume these duties in the future. The DEIR evaluates the proposed project’s potential significant 

effects on the environment, including those on air quality, biological resources, cultural resources, noise, 

and wastewater capacity.  

The review period for the DEIR begins on August 30, 2016 and ends 5:00 pm on October 14, 2016. 
Copies of the DEIR can be reviewed at the Sutter County Development Services Department counter during 
normal business hours, or on the Planning Services webpage at  
http://www.co.sutter.ca.us/doc/government/depts/cs/ps/cs_planning_services and at the Sutter County Library 
located at 750 Forbes Avenue, Yuba City, CA. 
 
Comments regarding the DEIR should be submitted in writing to: 

Sutter County Development Services Department 
Attention: Danelle Stylos, Director 
1130 Civic Center Boulevard, Suite A 
Yuba City, CA 95993 

dstylos@co.sutter.ca.us 

All comments received will be made available for public review in their entirety, including the names and 

addresses of the respondents. Individual respondents may request that their name and/or address be 

withheld from public disclosure. Sutter County will honor such requests to the extent allowable by law. If 

you wish us to withhold your name and/or address, you must state this prominently at the beginning of 

your comment. 
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